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Letter of Support for a Performing Arts Centre at Lymm High School 

Lymm High Feeder Primary Schools unanimously support the proposal of a purpose built performing 

arts centre which would not only benefit the local community but will provide much needed creative 

and performance space for students.  

Local primary schools value the importance of the arts in enriching children’s experiences of the 

world. We have a history of close collaboration with Lymm High and local primary children have 

benefitted from collaborative performances with older students.  

We participate in a number of local arts events but the lack of a large and flexible 

performance/exhibition space can be a barrier for some children whose families are unable to 

transport children to and from the centre of Warrington. 

The creation of a purpose built venue would support our educational development of the arts but 

would also attract other arts facilitators into the area to enhance the extra-curricular opportunities 

for all of our children. 

In light of recent world events, there has never been a greater need to invest in this facility and the 

community of Lymm and the surrounding area.  

 

 

 

 

  


